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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
FOR OFFICAL RELEASE: 
 
 
Town of Plymouth, CT:  
 
 
Effective IMMEDIATELY, The Town of Plymouth and the Plymouth Fire Marshal’s Office 
have issued a TEMPORARY BAN on all outdoor burning in Plymouth. This includes all 
businesses, town owned property, residential properties, or any other property within the 
Town of Plymouth. 
 

• All previously issued burn permits are invalid based on the current conditions. 
 

• ANY open burning (backyard fires, campfires, cooking fires, warming fires 
chimineas, recreational/religious, burn barrels, yard debris, charcoal grills etc.) is 
banned. No open flames. 
 

The Terryville Fire Department will respond to any reported fire and if not extinguished by 
the owner or occupant, it will be extinguished by FD personnel. 
 
This guidance has been issued by the State of Connecticut, Department of Energy and 
Environmental Protection (DEEP) and has banned these activities in all State Parks and 
other land overseen by the State of CT. 
 
The Forest Fire Danger Level remains EXTREME. 
 
No burning will take place if the CT DEEP fire danger level remains HIGH, VERY HIGH, 
EXTREME or during RED FLAG WARNINGS.  
 
The fire danger levels can be monitored at: 
https://portal.ct.gov/deep/forestry/forest-fire/forest-fire-danger-report 
 
 
Repeat offenders are subject to an infraction or court appearance which may be issued by 
the Plymouth Police Department. 
 
 
This order is issued by the Plymouth Fire Marshal and Open Burning Official – Raymond 
Kovaleski. Any questions, please contact 860-585-4012 
 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/deep/forestry/forest-fire/forest-fire-danger-report

